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1980-1989 
 
The 1980s began with implementing themes such as “Visions of the Future” and 
“Challenge of the 1980s for Youth and Women”. The National President, Mona H. Bailey, 
was the Chapter’s honored speaker for the 1981 Founder’s Day Forum and Scholarship 
Award Ceremony. 
 
In recognition of the two million plus Black female heads of households, the Chapter 
began awarding scholarships to Black female heads of household who were pursuing 
academic goals. A scholarship is provided to a single head of household who is currently 
enrolled in a junior college or a four-year college. The four-year scholarship (Delores 
Bryant Scholarship) was established in memory of our Soror whose community service 
record was above outstanding. 

 


